
  

Blasting of Heavy Rocks in Siripuram 

Date: 13.06.2023 

 

The news that the heavy rocks in cellars of the buildings under construction in the site of 

Baptist Church of Northern Circars (CBCNC) in Siripuram area are going to be blasted is causing lot 

of tension among the residents. In fact the Siripuram area is full of apartments and commercial 

establishments and the roads are always full of vehicular traffic. Bombings in such populous and 

trafficated areas will have drastic impact on the residents and the passersby. The vibrations 

emanating from the bombings will most likely cause breaks to the nearby buildings and impact the 

foundations as well. The bombings may lead to some environmental issues also. The sounds and 

vibrations due to the bombings are likely to harm the aged and the patients residing in the nearby 

buildings. The stones and the dust flown by the bombings may likely endanger the lives of the 

residents and the passersby. 

We, therefore, urge upon the Honourable Mayor, the Commissioner and other responsible 

officials of GVMC to take appropriate actions to avoid harmful dangers due to the heavy bombings on 

the people. 

 

 



  


